
 

TERM 4 DATES  
 

Term 4 ends  
Sunday 15th           

December 
 for all GFA Classes 

 
CAROLS VISIT 

 
Thank you to          
everyone for         

supporting Carol’s 
little business.  

Carol visits us twice a 
year and her prices 

are very reasonable, 
love her unique     

designs. 
 
 

OUR TERM POLICY 
 

A reminder that 
Gymnastics Waitara 

defines a term as of a 
minimum of 8 weeks.  

This means we    
guarantee 8 classes 
per term and your 
term fee covers 8 
classes per term. 

Term fees will only 
be reduced if there 

are less than 8 weeks 
in that term. 

 
Thank You 

 
 
 

WAITARA CHRISTMAS PARADE  

Our club will be entering in the Waitara Christmas Parade on       

Saturday 14th December. This is such a great morning for our club. 

Our theme for the Christmas float is “The Grinch” 

We invite all our members and there siblings to join us on our float, 

closer to the time we will send more information out on what to 

wear and time to meet at the Waitara Memorial Hall. 

We will not have Saturday morning classes on this day, if you would 

like to come on Friday 13th December in replacement of this        

Saturday class, please email me at                                                      

hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz to book in. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



ONLINE PAYMENTS   

When making payments 
online. Please use           

reference with Child 
Name and Invoice 

Number.  

We can then allocate 
the payment to the 

right member. 

Thank You.  

FRIENDLY MANAGER 

You all have your own 
Friendly Manager     

Profile. This is where 
you can log on and view 

your fees, balance, 
events and how to re 
register each term. 

GFA athletes need to re 
register every term. 

MERCHANDISE ORDERS FOR CHRISTMAS 

Our Merchandise link is open for another 8 days. Please click on 
the link below: 

https://www.gamechanger.org.nz/waitaragymnastics 

Great ideas for Christmas. Our Merchandise is supplied from 
Game Changer. Very good quality! 

All payments are through their link when you order, they also 
have Afterpay available. You can get your Merchandise delivered 

at an added cost, or collect from store free of charge. 

Orders will be back by 9th December. This year we have our very 
own jibbitz—go check them out. 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

We have our Christmas Raffle fundraiser this term.  

We are fundraising towards replacing our Sprung Floor. 

Tickets are being handed out during this week and next, we 
have spare tickets available at the gym office. 

We are asking for any donations for our hampers please.  

We have our donation box available in our kitchen for all the 
goodies for the Christmas hampers. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

• Competitive Prize Giving—Sunday 1st December 1pm 

• Raffle Books Due 7th December 

• Christmas Hamper Drawn Monday 9th December 

• Collection of our Merchandise Products Monday 9th Dec 

• Waitara Christmas Parade—Saturday 14th December 10am 

• GFA Prize Giving—will be during your last session for the 
year starting the week of the 9th of December (Saturday 

Classes will have their prize giving on the 7th December due 
to the Waitara Christmas Parade the following weekend) 

 

Thank you from the team @  

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury - Centre Manager and              

Senior Coach 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker - Project Manager and        

Head Coach 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


